Sappy Holidays

Wishing you peace and prosperity in the New Year!

Thank you for your continued support and partnership
with the Baldrige Performance Excellence Program.
We look forward to working with you
in the years to come.

Have a safe and happy holiday season.
Your Friends at the Baldrige Performance Excellence Program.
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